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Umpling (R) Girls’ Upper Primary School renamed

Shillong, March 2nd, 2019 : The Headmistress-Cum-Secretary, Sarojini Naidu Girls’
Upper Primary School, Shillong has informed that Umpling (R) Girls’ Upper
Primary School has been renamed as Sarojini Naidu Girls’ Upper Primary School,
Shillong with effect from 29.01.2019.

Hence, all future correspondences shall be made to this new name of this
school.


